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From: Ann Bartlett
To: Community Development, SFDB Secretary
Subject: 497 Scenic Dr
Date: Monday, June 24, 2024 10:05:30 AM

You don't often get email from annwbartlett@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello,

I am writing in support of allowing this project to exceed standard wall heights, The property
owner's design is, I feel, absolutely warranted and a lovely, thoughtful enhancement to the
curb appeal of his home as well as to our neighborhood. I reside just a few doors down from
the owner and am beyond pleased to see this beautiful landscaping project being undertaken. I
know my late husband, Bruce Bartlett, architect and previous planning commissioner and
ABR member, would agree. He and I always became excited to see well done stone work in
Santa Barbara, feeling it to add so much to the historical beauty of our unique city. Please
allow the owner to proceed with his project as designed. 

Thank you,

Ann Bartlett
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